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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Travis Butchello, Regulatory Policy Analyst 

 

From: David N. Sauer, Enforcement Coordinator, Bureau of Underground Storage Tank 

Regulations, Division of State Fire Marshal, Department of Commerce 

 

CC:  Emily Kaylor, Director of Regulatory Policy 

 

Date:  January 12, 2018 

 

Re: Acknowledgment of CSI Review for Underground Storage Tank Registration Rule (OAC 

1301:7-9-04) 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The Bureau of Underground Storage Tank Regulations, Division of State Fire Marshal, Department of 

Commerce, is in receipt of the Common Sense Initiative Office’s review of the above-noted administrative 

rule, dated January 12, 2018.   The review did not recommend that any changes were required and that the 

rule may be filed with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (“JCARR”).   Therefore, the Bureau 

will proceed with filing the rules with JCARR. 
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